
 

 

14th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Year 6 –  SAT’s Booster Sessions 
 
As we continue to work tirelessly to support your child in their studies, I would like to invite your child 
for some additional Maths booster sessions.   
 
The sessions will commence after school on a Friday at 3.25pm - 4.15pm every week and starting on 
Friday 4th March. The sessions will be taken by members of the Maths teaching team. 
 
These sessions are designed to support your child as we prepare for SAT’s tests in the spring. 
 
As I am sure you can appreciate, we only have a limited number of spaces and if we feel that your 
child is making good progress in the sessions and does not require any further support before the six 
weeks are up, we will inform you immediately. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend these sessions after school, could you please complete and 
return the reply slip below no later than Wednesday 2nd March. 
 
If there are any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
N.Cuthbert 

 
Mrs Cuthbert 
Teacher of Maths 
 
 
 

 
SATS BOOSTER SESSIONS 
I give/do not give permission for my child ____________________________ to attend all six 
sessions, commencing on Friday 4th March 2022 and ending on Friday 8th April 2022. 
 

They will be walking home/be collected promptly at 4.15pm (please circle). 
 
Signed (person with parental responsibility) ___________________________ Date ______________ 
 

 


